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To: Interested Parties 

 

From: Zack Bradford, Senior Environmental Scientist (Specialist) 

 

Subject: Notice of Changes to Proposed Regulations for the Sustainable 

Packaging for the State of California Act of 2018 (SB 1335) 

 

A 15-day written public comment period for the Proposed Regulations for the 

Sustainable Packaging for the State of California Act of 2018 (SB 1335) will begin on 

October 6, 2020, and end on October 20, 2020, at 11:59 pm. 

 

The revised proposed regulations are available on the SB 1335 rulemaking website at: 

https://www.calrecycle.ca.gov/laws/rulemaking/foodservice. Text shown in double 

underline (addition) and double strikethrough (deletion) depict changes made after the 

45-day public comment period. CalRecycle staff is only required to respond to 

comments related to the newly proposed changes to the regulations. 

 

Please submit written comments to SB1335@calrecycle.ca.gov.  

 

During this 15-day written comment period, CalRecycle is updating the rulemaking file 

regarding a technical document that was relied upon for the development of the 

proposed regulations, but not available online when the proposed regulations were 

noticed for the 45-day comment period. This document is now available for viewing 

online at the link below and at our offices, upon request. 

 

 California Department of Resources Recycling and Recovery. State of Disposal 

and Recycling in California: Calendar year 2018. 2018.  

https://www2.calrecycle.ca.gov/Publications/Details/1662. 

 

CalRecycle added two external scientific peer reviews to the rulemaking file and has 

complied with Health and Safety Code section 57004, regarding submission of the 

scientific portion of the Proposed Regulations for the Sustainable Packaging for the 

State of California Act of 2018 to an external scientific peer review. 
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 External Scientific Peer Reviews of the Proposed Adoption of Limit on PFASs 

in Plastic and Fiber-based Food Service Packaging. 2020.  

o Deborah Cory-Slechta, Ph.D.: External Scientific Peer Review / CV 

o John Patrick Vanden Heuvel, Ph.D.: External Scientific Peer Review / CV 

 

To make an appointment to view these documents or submit comments by mail, please 

contact: 

 

Zack Bradford  

Materials Management and Local Assistance Division 

California Department of Resources, Recycling and Recovery (CalRecycle) 

P.O. Box 4025 

Sacramento, CA 95814 

Fax: (916) 319-7810 

Email: SB1335@calrecycle.ca.gov 

https://www2.calrecycle.ca.gov/Docs/Web/118017
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